
From: Andrew McKenna <andrew.mckenna@ghco.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 3:37 PM EDT 
To: ruyar@amazon.com <ruyar@amazon.com>; charltc@amazon.com <charltc@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: AWS meet Graham Holdings 

Thank you for the introduction Christina - moving you to Bcc.

Nice to meet you both, Rob and Candice.  It would be great to have a chance to meet in person sometime soon.  Please let me know what times and places would work

well and we can get something on the books.  GHC's offices are in Rosslyn if that's convenient for you all.  

On Tue, Apr 10, 2018 at 12:56 PM, Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Rob & Candice –

 

I would like to e-introduce you to Andrew McKenna of Graham Holdings. Considering that all of you are interested in the

entrepreneurial community, I thought it would be good for you to connect. Andrew works with Graham on their venture

and investment opportunities.

 

Andrew, both Rob and Candice work on Venture Capital and Startups for Amazon Web Services.

 

I hope you both make time to meet.

 

Best,

Christina


